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Comments: We absolutely should not allow another out of state resort at Holland falls. Developing this area will

take away from the beautiful lake that all locals go to enjoy. The land lease for existing residents has extremely

struck building rules if you allow this resort you should be required to allow all existing residents to build whatever

they want as well.  This is a terrible idea!! 


